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FEBRUARY 2024 

Bus stop upgrade 

Dwyer Circuit, Palmerston  
 
The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is upgrading the bus stop located between 
Fairway Drive and Lorna Lim Terrace in Palmerston.   
 
Works will commence early March and include: 

 a new concrete bus stop platform and footpath 
 a new shelter 
 bus stop seating 
 bus stop signage 
 line marking, and 
 landscaping.  

 

During the works, a temporary bus stop will be located near the Dwyer Circuit and Lorna Lim Terrace 
intersection. Construction will not interfere with bus timetables or routes.  
 

Weather dependent, it is anticipated work will be completed early April 2024. 

 
All upgrades follow current Disability Discrimination Act (DDA) requirements. 
 
Please comply with all traffic management and safety measurements in place. 
 
For more information, contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project Officer, Chris 
Grattan on phone 8999 4537, email Christopher.Grattan@nt.gov.au, or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 
 

 


